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Spring High Tunnel Techniques Workshop 

 

Come see how the urban farming duo, Tim and Cherry of Holistic Health 
Farms, manage their urban high tunnel, the first registered in Saint Paul! 

	
Sunday	April	29,	2018	|	2pm	–	4pm	

1243	Hewitt	Ave,	St	Paul,	MN	55104	

Limited	street	parking,	carpool	when	possible	

Register	at:	TGAhightunnel.eventbrite.com	

Learn about spring high tunnel production techniques from Tim, Cherry and fellow farmers. Tim and Cherry will 
demonstrate how they get the most out of their high tunnel in the spring and showcase their hydro/aquaponics 
set-up as well as their home-scale high tunnel design: mini-hoopers, a modular portable high tunnel for small 
plot sizes in home gardens and urban farms.  

This workshop will be a "skillshare" event, so please bring your experiences and questions to participate/share 
in conversations with Tim, Cherry, and fellow farmers on: 

• Preparing your high tunnel for spring production 

• Selecting and growing crops ideal for spring high tunnel production 

• Deciding what size and type of high tunnel is best for you 

• Using cover crops to maintain soil health in high tunnels 

• Incorporating aquaponics & hydroponic systems in high tunnels 

$50 travel reimbursement per farm available on a first-come first-serve basis for registrants. Reimbursement issued 
afterward with completed evaluation. Questions? Contact Andrew Bernhardt, Grants Manager at The Good Acre: 

andrew@thegoodacre.org or (651) 493-7158. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


